
MEMBERSHIP	REPORT	
MANAGEMENT	TEAM	MEETING	

TUESDAY	14th	JUNE	2016	
	

After	Convention	several	members	are	currently	taking	leave	or	have	indicated	
their	intention	to	take	leave	over	the	next	couple	of	months.			
	
Our	 Membership	 Drive	 will	 commence	 on	 26th	 October	 with	 an	 open	 night	
followed	 by	 5	 weeks	 during	 which	 new	 members	 will	 receive	 tuition	 and	
instruction	 in	 vocal	 production	 and	 barbershop	 singing	 culminating	 in	 a	
Christmas	 performance	 with	 CKC	 and	 Sydney	 Harmony	 at	 St	 Mary’s	 North	
Sydney.		
	
The	Star	of	the	Week	had	its	inaugural	recipient	this	week,	Linda	Bacic.	
	
Lyn	Howells	
Membership	Chair	


